
ADVISORY:
Attention Dog Owners
In the interest of public safety and calming fears amongst 
community members, all dog owners of aggressive breeds 
must have control of their dogs when in public.

Control means having control of your pet by having either a 
leash and/or muzzle on your dog.

Not only have we received complaints about these aggressive 
breeds, but also about dogs running in packs which puts the 
safety of our children and community members at risk. 
We stress again the importance of ensuring your dog 
is tied up. This is in the interest of public safety for 
our children, elders and adults, as well for the 
safety of your pets.

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping 
our community safe.

Meegwetch.


